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Dear Parents/Carers 

PARKING 

You will all appreciate that the work going on outside our school gates is beyond our control and you 

will also be aware how hard we are working at the moment with Kier to keep our children, families and 

staff safe at drop off and collection times. 

 

We do also want to be a good neighbour and need to ask for your support with this.  

 

We have had some concerns raised by local residents about inconsiderate and dangerous parking 

around the school.  Please, please be considerate of all of our neighbours and do not park or wait on 

private property, across gateways or on footpaths in the surrounding area.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any of your concerns and thank you again for your 

continued patience. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs S J Moore     

Executive Headteacher    


